
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, AUGUST 11, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 AS I ANTICIPATE THE START OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH IN JUST 3 WEEKS, I’M 

SHARING SOME LETTERS FROM THIS PAST SPRING LETTER MONTH. 

[CATHY – MANITOWOC]  DEAR WRVM. THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR RADIO MINISTRY 

THAT YOU PROVIDE FOR EVERYONE WHO CAN AND WILL LISTEN TO YOU. IT IS VERY 

IMPORTANT NOW MORE THAN EVER SINCE OUR COUNTRY IS IN A PANDEMIC ALONG WITH 

THE WHOLE WORLD! YOU HELP MORE THAN YOU KNOW TO KEEP US INFORMED, MOTIVATED 

AND NOURISHED IN OUR FAITH IN CHRIST JESUS, OUR LORD AND MASTER. WE LOVE THE 

MUSIC. YOU ARE OUR CHURCH TOO RIGHT NOW. WE WILL CONTINUE TO GIVE TO OUR 

CHURCH BUT WE WANT TO GIVE YOU SOMETHING TOO. GOD’S BLESSINGS TO YOU AND 

EVERYONE.  

[DIANA – APPLETON]  DEAR WRVM. I THANK THE LORD FOR THE PRIVILEGE TO LISTEN TO 

WRVM. I SPEND A LOT OF TIME ALONE AND YOUR STATION IS A PRECIOUS BLESSING AND 

ENCOURAGEMENT TO ME. I APPRECIATE THE ANNOUNCERS, THE MUSIC YOU PLAN AND THE 

PROGRAMS. A SPECIAL THANK YOU FOR THE WEEK OF MUSIC DURING CHRISTMAS – IT 

HELPED TO STRENGTHEN AND ENCOURAGE ME DURING A VERY DIFFICULT SEASON. PLEASE 

USE THE ENCLOSED GIFT TO HELP WITH THE UTILITIES AND OPERATING EXPENSES OF THE 

STATION. GOD’S BEST TO EACH OF YOU! PS. WOULD YOU PLEASE SEND ME A PROGRAM 

SCHEDULE? THANK YOU. 

FOR THOSE WHO HAVE ORDERED FACE MASKS IN THE PAST WEEK OR SO, THANK YOU 

FOR YOUR PATIENCE. IT HAS TAKEN LONGER TO GET ANOTHER SHIPMENT OF OUR 

CUSTOM FACE MASKS THAN WE ANTICIPATED. OF THE 100 MASKS WE ARE SUPPOSED TO 

RECEIVE TOMORROW ALMOST ALL OF THEM, IF NOT ALL OF THEM, ARE ALREADY 

SPOKEN FOR. THE DEMAND HAS SURPRISED US. WE ARE EXPECTING ANOTHER SHIPMENT 

NEXT WEEK WEDNESDAY OF 250 FACE MASKS. FACE MASKS CAN BE ORDERED FROM 

OUR WEBSITE AT WRVM.ORG, BY PHONE OR MAIL. THEY ARE $7 FOR ONE; $6 EACH FOR 2 

OR MORE. THAT INCLUDES POSTAGE AND HANDLING.  

WE PLAN TO HAVE SOME AVAILABLE AT THE SEPTEMBER 25 CONCERT WITH 

TRIUMPHANT QT. BY THE WAY, TICKETS FOR THAT CAN BE ORDERED ONLINE ALSO. ALL 

SEATING IS $20.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


